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November 23, 2009

Mr. David Neslin, Director

Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801

Denver, CO 80203

RE: Kuner 1-25 Multi Well Pad
NE/4, Section 25-TSN-Ra4W
Weld County, Colorado

Dear Mr. Neslin;

This letter is to confirm that the house located next to the proposed Kuner 1-25 Multi
Well Pad is unoccupied and completely unused. As a precaution all openings into the
house will be boarded and the inactive aerial power drop to the house and will be
removed prior to commencement of drilling operations.

Should you have any additional questions regarding this property please contact me at
(970)612-1600.

Sincerely,
JBS FIVE RIVERS CATTLE FEEDING

Mike Thoren
Chief Executive Officer



